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PURPOSE

The purpose of this bulletin is to emphasize the importance of timely submission of the 
Negotiated Net Amount/Drug Medi-Cal (NNA/DMC) contract amendments or risk loss of 
funds from the Federal Fiscal Year (FFY) 2001 award.  

DISCUSSION

All NNA/DMC contract amendments (V.1a) have been processed and returned to the 
counties.  It is imperative that the county return the NNA/DMC contract amendment, 
signed by the County Board of Supervisors or their designee, to the Department by 
June 28, 2002. 

Until a contract is executed, the County’s funding is based on the initial contract 
executed for Fiscal Year 2001-02.  If the contract is not fully executed (signed by the 
Board of Supervisors or their designee and processed by the Department) by  
June 30, 2002, the FFY 2001 award, which adds additional federal award funds, will be 
lost. 

QUESTIONS

Please direct any questions to your assigned Contracts Management Branch analyst. 
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